Winston-Salem City Council
APPROVED
April 15,2019

Memo

To: City Council Members W\

From: Mayor Allen Joines

PC: Lee Garrity, City Manager

Date: April 15, 2019

Re: Recommendations for Appointments and Reappointments to Boards and
Commissions

I recommend the following individual for re-appointment to the Creative Corridors Design
Review Committee:

Gregory Errett (w/m) who resides at 4 Park Boulevard, Winston-Salem, NC 27127. Mr. Errett
is retired. His term will expire July 2022.

I recommend the following individual for re-appointment to the M/WBE Adviéory
Commitiee:
Ethel Whitt (b/f) who resides at 377 Shutthartman Blvd. in Clemmons, NC 27012, Ms. Whitt is

Finance Manager for Gramercy Research Group. Her term will expire December 2020.

I recommend the confirmation of the following individual for re-appointment to the
City/County Planning Board:

(County Re-appointment)

Clarence Lambe (w/m) at Post Office Box 1785 in Kernersville, NC 27285. Mr. Lambe is a
Real Estate Developer and Lawyer since 1986. His term will expire February of 2023.




